
 

 

REGULATION CHANGES FOR CONSULTATION 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Section S – Sprints Hill Climbs & Drag Racing 
 
Proposed Regulation 
 
S.9.3.1.2. Single-use plastic tyre wrapping is prohibited.  

 
 
Date of Implementation: 1 January 2023 
 
Reason:  Environmental.  Notification that tyre wrapping is to be prohibited from 2023 has been 
included in the Championship Master Format since 2019 for Sprints & Hill Climb.  
 
 

Committee: Speed Events Committee 

Date of Meeting: 10 March 2023 

Closing date for consultation: 4th April 2023 

Email for comments: SpeedConsultation@motorsportuk.org 


